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The City Council's Housing and Community Development Committee will be to review the Final
Recommendations and Report of the Reed School Re-Use Advisory Task Force and a draft
Request for Qualifications regarding the possible sale and development of city-owned property at
19 Libby Street (also fronting on Homestead Avenue).

The meeting will be held:
Wednesday, July 8, 2015
5:30 p.m.
City Hall, Room 209, 2nd Floor

For more information, please contact Christine Grimando, Senior Planner, Planning Division, City
Hall, 4th Floor at (207)874-8608 or cdg @portlandmaine.gov

Information regarding this item will be available after 4:30 p.m. on Thursday. July 2nd on the
City's website: http://www.portlandmaine.gov/582/Housing-Community-Development-
Committee listed under Most Recent Agenda.



